
This should be an easy bill to pass with bi-partisan support. This will not harm viable businesses, but will keep businesses and 
people who have proven to not be responsible as far as environmental quality to not continue harming our shared resources and, in 
some cases, our neighbors. Essentially, this will allow the DEQ to better enforce their established rules in situations where the 
applicant has shown they cannot be trusted with following environmental laws.


